
 

 

ARMADALE 4WD CLUB & THE TRACK! 

19th to 24th April 2019 

Ok, time to give “THE TRACK” a go! 

The plan is to head south from Mundaring along the track throughout the Easter long weekend. 

For those of you that can take the rest of the week off incl Anzac Day (3 days Annual leave only), 

there is an option to continue north east from Albany along the Holland Track south and north of 

Hyden – Norseman Rd after the weekend. This part is the next stage of THE MUNDAL TRACK. For 

those that have to come back to Perth, you could leave from where ever suitable to make it back 

comfortably for a Monday avo return to Perth. I will try and be back in Perth Wednesday evening 

24th April, Noha’s Birthday 

 

Trip Leader:  Michael (Phone: 041 525 4849)  

Meet:   Mundaring, location tba 

When   8:00 am Easter Friday 

Bring: Everything including Easter Eggs for the kids & ME  

 Please be fully self-sufficient for the 6 days.  

Level: A mix of forest driving, some gentle off roading, black top, bush camps, so 

please be fully self-sufficient for the 6 days   Be prepared to leave camp 8 am 

so we can make the most of the day. Camps will be decided as we go. Being the 

Easter long weekend I expect the Track to be busy so to make it easier, I’d like 

to cap it at 10 vehicles max. I’d recommend camper trailers only as I have only 

done The Track in bits & pieces so not sure on the entire accessibility for bigger 

rigs. Once on the south coast I’d like to pay a visit to West Cape Howe & maybe 

camp one night around Torbay Inlet. West Cape Howe is not suitable for trailers 

so I’d suggest to leave the trailers either at Torbay Inlet or Shelley beach camp 

site which is supervised by a care taker. 

Link to The Track: WA 4wd association info on THE TRACK @ https://wa4wda.com.au/thetrack/  

For more info contact Michael on 0415254849 by phone or text message. 

https://wa4wda.com.au/thetrack/

